
 
 
 

August 11, 2020 
 

 
Western Area – Hawkeye District 

Cedar Rapids PDC-NASS 522 
 

 
The Cedar Rapids PDC-NASS 522, located at 615 6th Ave SE Cedar Rapids IA  52401, is experiencing an unplanned 
emergency power outage.  The facility is currently unavailable for processing from Tuesday, August 11 through 
Thursday, August 13.  During this time, there will be limited staffing and insufficient lighting, so only FAST drop 
shipment appointments already scheduled will be accepted at this facility; all other mailings should be held at this time 
and there is no redirection in place.  Normal operations are expected to resume by Friday, August 14, but we will 
provide updates as they become available.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   

 
 

### 

 
 

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
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